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Jake in the back yard
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Groomed for fall; the doodad in her hair lasted about 5 minutes
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Obviously my big news this year is the addition of a little girl to our family.  Emily Anne (new name) was surrendered to a shelter when her mom became too ill to care for her.  She was almost a year old when she came to me…THANKS to Linda Pillow who called when she came in!  Emily has been busy working and playing this year.  She has earned several titles including some in Nose Work, Barn Hunt, Canine Good Citizen, and a leg in agility.  We are practicing some rally but haven’t begun competing yet.  She has fun playing with the various foster dogs too.
Jake, now 11, is competing in sports where he doesn’t have to do a lot of jumping.  He especially likes nose work.  

I turned the BIG 70 this year so I’m counting on these guys to keep me “young”!!!!!

Wishing you all a wonderful holiday and a good new year! [image: image4.png]



